NATIONAL POWER CORPORATION

NOTICE TO PROCEED

16 August 2023

MR. JANN M. ALTAVANO

Sales Manager

PPI PAZIFIK POWER, INC.

4F/6F, South Park Plaza, Santiago Street

Paseo De Magallanes Commercial Center, Makati City

E-mail: info@ppi.ph

SUBJECT: NOTICE RE: PURCHASE ORDER NO. 058759-NIY
Dear Mr. Altavano:

Pursuant to Purchase Order No. 058759-NIY in the total amount of One Million Two
Hundred Ninety Eight Thousand Three Hundred Four Pesos (R 1,298,304.00) for the
Supply and Delivery of Distance Relay for Masbate Substation and 69KV
Transmission Lines under PR No. S1-MS623-018, you are hereby required to effect
delivery of the goods within the period specified in the Purchase Order.

Failure to comply with the delivery period from receipt of this Notice to Proceed will result to
the imposition of sanctions/penalties as prescribed by law.

Cf: Mr. A. P. Japon, VP, Admin. & Finance
Atty. P. D. Mabbagu, SDM-Admin
Mr. R. A. Villarin, DM-Logistics
Mr. A. B. Beo — OIC-Mgr., SPUG-BOD

Received and Acknowledged by: J) 'A‘HH . L'TA\[**NO

Authorized|Representative

Date: A\IJ(NJ-5"' (gi 1017
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